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TO: All INTERESTED PARTIES 
 
On July 21, 2022, the Department of Commerce (Commerce) received a letter filed on behalf of 
AC Products, Inc., Master Woodcraft Cabinetry, L.L.C., Smart, LLC, ACPI Wood Products, 
LLC, Cabinetworks Group Michigan, LLC, and Cabinetworks Group Middlefield LLC 
(collectively, Cabinetworks’ Companies), requesting Commerce extend the deadline to submit 
comments and factual information in the anticircumvention inquiries on wooden cabinets and 
vanities and components thereof from the People’s Republic of China.1  Comments are currently 
due on July 25, 2022.  We have considered the reasons for an extension of time and find good 
cause exists to extend the deadline.   
 
Additionally, we find good cause to exists to extend the deadline to submit comments on the U.S. 
Customs and Border Protection (CBP) data that was placed on the record by Commerce on 
July 20, 2022.  The current deadline for CBP comments is July 27, 2022. 
 
Accordingly, the deadline for all parties to submit comments and factual information regarding 
the anticircumvention inquiries, as well as comments on the CBP data, is now no later than 5:00 
pm Eastern Time on Thursday, August 4, 2022.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Richard Roberts at (202) 482-3464. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Nancy Decker 
Program Manager 
E&C, Operations, Office I 
 

 
1 See Cabinetworks’ Companies letter, “Wooden Cabinets and Vanities and Components Thereof from the People’s 
Republic of China: Extension Request to Submit Comments and Factual Information” dated July 21, 2022. 
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